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Ileen Ciccozzi 
7368 Clark Rd 
Atwater, OH 44201 

Mrs. Ciccozzi. ISi-mC.-^^-'/ir/-
Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding First Energy's proposed Bruce 
Mansfield-Glenwillow 345 kV Transmission Line Project. 

As you know, on June 1, 2012, FirstEnergy filed a pre-application notification letter for this case with the OPSB 
and subsequently scheduled four public informational meetings in regards to the transmission line and related 
substation. These preliminary meetings, required by OPSB rules, are held before a developer like FirstEnergy 
submits a project apphcation to the OPSB. In this case, FirstEnergy met the OPSB's public informational 
meeting requirement by providing public notice seven to 14 days prior to the meetings. 

To date. First Energy has not submitted an application for these projects. Once the applications are submitted 
and determined to be complete, the OPSB staff will begin its formal investigation. The investigation will 
address several of your areas of concern including the consideration of any preferred or alternate routes. 

Again, thank you for your concerns about this process. I have attached an Ohio Power Siting Board process 
flowchart for your reference. Additional information about the projects will be available once First Energy 
submits their applications. The complete record for case number 12-1726-EL-BTX is available online at 

htl;p://dis.puc.staie.oh.us/CaseRecord.aspx?Caseno^l2-1726&link=^^^pl . 

If you have any additional concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 866.270.6772. 

Thanks, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.gov 
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From: webmaster(a)puc.state.oh.us 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 69532 
Received: 9/17/2012 8:48:14 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 69532 AT:09^17-2012 at 08:48 AM 

Related Case Number: 12-1726 

TYPE: complaint 

NAME: Mrs. Ileen Ciccozzi 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILE^G ADDRESS: 

. 7368 Clark Rd 
• Atwater, Ohio 44201 

. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

. Home: 330-958^0787 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: iciccozzi(a),neo.rr.com 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: First Energy 
• Name on account: Ileen Ciccozzi 
. Service address: 7368 Clark Rd, Atwater, OH 44201 
• Service phone: 330-958-0787 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMPLAINT DESCRIPTION: 
I wish to object to the Bruce Mansfield Glen Willow project that is being proposed. Docket #12-1726.1 
understand the north side of Clark Road is being considered for high power (345 kv) power lines and 
installation of towers. This project would have a major negative impact on our natural habitats for the local 
wildlife that live in our area. The surrounding wetlands would be damaged as well. I'm seriously concerned 
about the negative impact this project would have on our already declining property values. I've lived in the this 
neighborhood all of my life and am raising ray family here. The noise and health issues related to these high 
power lines is very disturbing. My children have more than enough issues to deal with in their lives with the 
ways of our world. We do not need negative issues in our own yards. Please find an alternative route to save our 
neighborhood. Find a non-residential area to contaminate! 
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